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www.ctpahstp.com 
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“Asphalt Program” tab

This program is funded by the Connecticut Department 
of Transportation. Instruction will be by Connecticut 
Transportation Institute, School of Engineering, University of 
Connecticut and the New England Laborers’ Union.

Introduction to the  
Asphalt Technician Industry
Thursday, January 18th ~ 12:30 p.m. - 2:00 p.m. 

Join us for an introductory webinar on the Connecticut Pre-
Apprenticeship High School Training Program’s Asphalt 
Technician Industry. The purpose of the program is to introduce 
high school seniors to careers in the asphalt quality control 
technician industry through classroom instruction, hands on 
activities and possible field trips. 
Visit our website, www.ctpahstp.com and select “Asphalt Program” 
and then students should fill out the “2 Hour 
Introductory Webinar Registration” to attend.


